
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 3 February 2020  

 

FULLBROOK CAREERS FAIR 2020 – BOOKING OPEN 

Our Fullbrook Careers Fair takes place on Monday 16 March and offers 

students in years 9, 10, 11 & F6 an opportunity to consider their options 

after their Fullbrook journey is complete. 

Students will take part in careers related activities during the school day 

as part of Deep Learning Day 4, and this will include a copy of the 

exhibitor booklet so they can identify stands that they may wish to visit.  

Booking for this event is via our Parents Evening Booking System  

which will be open from Monday 10 February.  All students attending must 

be registered for the event even if they are part of the same family.  

Due to hall capacity restrictions, you will need to book for either a 7pm 

or 8pm entry time to allow us to control the flow of traffic through the 

exhibition space. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

  “The only way to do great work is to love what you 

do. If you haven't found it yet, keep looking. Don't 

settle.” – Steve Jobs 

WORD OF THE CYCLE 

Our next Word of the Cycle, which we will be incorporating into 

discussions during lessons and tutor time with students, is below. We 

would be grateful if you could continue to support this by using the word 

in conversation at home.  

IMPERATIVE (adjective): of vital importance. 

Example: It was imperative that the students did their homework on 

time so that they could access the work in class 

YEAR 11 PROM CAKE SALE 

The Year 11 Prom Committee will be holding a cake sale on Thursday 13 

February during morning break times. Please support their efforts with 

donations of cakes to be sold. See poster on page 4 for more details.  

FULLBROOK 

UNIFORM SHOP 

HALF TERM 

OPENING 

Over the half term break, the 

Fullbrook on-site uniform shop 

will be open as follows. 

Saturday 15 February 

10am – 2pm 

 

Wednesday 19 February 

Closed 

 

Saturday 22 February 

10am – 2pm 
 

Normal Wednesday opening will 

resume once we are back from 

the half term break.  The uniform 

shop in West Byfleet is open as 

usual for anyone needing the new 

blue/black uniform.  

 

 

 

 

https://fullbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


 

LES MISÉRABLES REHEARSALS W/C 10 FEBRUARY 

Please see page 3 of the newsletter for next week’s rehearsal schedule and any 

important notices from Miss Lawrence.  Cast & crew must return the consent 

slip for the weekend rehearsal schedule that starts in February if they haven’t 

already done so.  

NHS CAREERS EVENT 

For any students considering a career in health and social care, there will be an 

open evening at Ashford Hospital on Thursday 13 February between 4:30-

7:30pm. For further information about the event and to book a place, please 

see the flyer on page 4 of this week’s newsletter. 

POSITIVE FEEDBACK 

Fullbrook Year 7 girls recently played a netball match against Heathside. Sadly 

we lost both matches, but our opponents commented that we were the 

nicest school that they had ever had a fixture with and that our girls were so 

polite, kind and lovely! 

Great feedback  

SPORTS NEWS 

Girls Football – District 6-a-side: We have some great news to share from 

our PE department. Both our Year 7 Girls AND our Year 8&9 Girls Football 

Teams are District 6-a-side champions! Both teams competed against other 

District school sides over the course of two tournaments, producing truly 

outstanding Football.  

Some impressive stats: 

 Year 7 Girls: 11 games played, 34 goals scored, 1 goal conceded.  

 Year 8&9 Girls: 13 games played, 21 goals scored, 1 conceded. 

This is a fantastic result! Congratulations to both teams on such great 

performances. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY   

Thursday 13 February 4:00-7:00pm Year 8 Parents Evening (by appointment) 

Friday 14 February  End of Half Term (normal finish time) 

Monday 24 February   School re-opens (all students in school) 

w/c Monday 24 February  Year 13 Mock Exams 

Thursday 27 February  Year 8 Options Evening (details to follow) 

w/c 2 Monday 2 March  Year 11 Core Mock Exams 

Thursday 5 March 4:00-7:00pm Year 9 Parents Evening (by appointment) 

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the Fullbrook 

Facebook & Twitter pages. 
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